

Orde Avenue Gorleston-on-sea Norfolk NR31 6SZ

Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd



15<sup>th</sup> May 2023

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

As part of our studies on coastlines and coastal erosion in Geography we would like to take Year 6 to the local beach. During our time there we will be observing the coastline and the impact coastal erosion is having on our local area.

Each class will go to the beach on the following days:

Miss Cunningham's class - Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> May Ms Halimi's class - Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> May Mrs Tanner's class - Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> May

Each class will leave after lunch and return before the end of the school day. Please ensure your child has suitable shoes for the beach.

We hope the visit will support the children's understanding of the impact of coastal erosion and how it is affecting their local area and ways we can improve our local environment.

Yours sincerely

Miss Cunningham, Mrs Tanner and Miss Halimi

